"REVEREND DANIEL B. CARSON

VICAR GENERAL AND MODERATOR OF THE CURIA

Dear Brother Priest,

| write today to provide you updates. | will continue to keep you informed during this
challenging time.

Catholic Schools Office Has Released Reopening Guidelines

The Catholic Schools Office has released Onward Together in Faith, a document
summarizing the reopening plans of the Catholic Schools in the

archdiocese. Linked here you will find the document in English and here in

Spanish. Also, the press release is linked here in English and here in Spanish. Finally,
linked here is a story in the Catholic Standard.

Please distribute to your communities in the way you determine is best.

Msgr. John Enzler Medical Procedure

Msgr. John Enzler requests your prayers as he went into the hospital for planned tests
followed by an upcoming heart procedure on Thursday.

Holy Hour with Msgr. Stephen Rossetti This Thursday, August 20

A reminder that the next virtual priest holy hour will be this Thursday, August 20 at 5
p-m. There will be exposition, evening prayer, a short reflection on priesthood that Msgr.
Rossetti will give, and a final blessing for healing and protection from Fr. Luke Clark,
OP. All priests are invited!

In these very difficult times, there is a tremendous need for priests to pray together for
our Archdiocese, our country and for the world. Take an hour and join us. You will be
blessed.

The GOTOMEETING login information is below. (It is recommended you login a few
minutes early just to get the tech working.)

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone:

https://lwww.gotomeet.me/StephenRossetti

You can also dial in using your phone:

United States: +1 (408) 650-3123

Access Code: 997-240-437


https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadwcatholicschools.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2020%2F08%2FArchdiocese-of-Washington-2020-2021-School-Year-Onward-Together-in-Faith.pdf&cf=17356&v=fea7387f2a58b62118d401a802cbf9bc3780af402ad61ff9f8c88346ce167d62
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadwcatholicschools.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2020%2F08%2FLa-Arquidi%25C3%25B3cesis-de-Washington-A%25C3%25B1o-Escolar-2020-2021-Adelante-Juntos-en-la-Fe.pdf&cf=17356&v=f2fd724016f0eca1ff65d3828b71fda470135fa35b17e2fa01d4c7e8e8f22a74
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Fnews%2Farchdiocese-of-washington-catholic-schools-office-releases-reopening-guidelines-onward-together-in-faith%2F&cf=17356&v=d6018d9fb18cdc17a86d2155f52af6a44c1750ab71fb9f16e1b1f4a1fe29ee59
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fadw.org%2Fnews%2Fla-oficina-de-escuelas-catolicas-de-la-arquidiocesis-de-washington-emite-directrices-de-reapertura-adelante-juntos-en-la-fe%2F&cf=17356&v=102fe7e1bbc9990133716cb2f949d55d0c033ab3ceb221d25346390613cfb5e4
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fcathstan.org%2Fnews%2Flocal%2Farchdiocese-of-washington-announces-its-reopening-plan-for-catholic-schools&cf=17356&v=b1291822c8a0c9beb6474fdde770f2e95d70d5f00c3dd233d9d854f5fe000a97
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=79284102&msgid=823892&act=7BP8&c=686612&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gotomeet.me%2FStephenRossetti&cf=17356&v=081fe05326e2b63cae1ab4d4d137395145a2d6fbc1a0c7d1a66eaae229fc0b4d
tel:+14086503123,,997240437

For more information, contact Msgr. Rossetti at: sjrossetti@gmail.com

A Message from Msgr. Vaghi Regarding the Labor Day Picnic

A reminder that due to the current circumstances, very regrettably, our annual Labor
Day picnic for priests at Little Flower will not take place this year.

Fraternally,
Msgr Peter Vaghi
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website

The archdiocesan website in response to the coronavirus is updated regularly with
information, in English and Spanish, for you and the Faithful available

at adw.org/coronavirus, which includes a link to find a listing of live stream Masses
and prayers available at adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/. The Catholic
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers are currently available
online at cathstan.orq and elpreg.org.

As ever, should you have questions or need assistance from my office or the Pastoral
Center, please let us know. Please be assured of my prayers for you.

With gratitude for your service, | am
Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Daniel B. Carson

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia
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